
 
HORRY COUNTY LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION 

1201 Third Avenue 
Post Office Box 1236 

Conway, South Carolina 29528 
Phone: (843) 915-5130 

 
July 28, 2023 
 
      RE:  South Carolina Parks, Recreation and Tourism “PARD” Grant Program (2024 Funds) 
 
Dear Entity,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that Horry County’s PARD Grant Program allocation for 2024 is 
$136,659.76. 
 
In the near future, delegation members will determine the division of the above referenced funds. All 
funded 2024 projects must be completed and reimbursement documents submitted to SCPRT within 
3 years of the date that the project is approved. This will be on your agreement with SCDPRT.  
PARD is a reimbursement program and reimbursement funds will not be issued until each project 
meets “PARD” regulations and is approved by SC Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism. 
 
If you plan to participate in the 2024 “PARD” Grant Program please be aware of the below 
listed deadlines. 
 

• A letter of intent to participate, a PARD Project application, & a letter stating the entity’s 
ability to meet the 20% match that is all required by SC Department of Parks, Recreation 
and Tourism’s “PARD” Program regulations, must be received in the Delegation Office 
by 5:00 pm on August 11, 2023. 

 
Please understand - - failure to meet the herein-stated deadline will result in the forfeiture of funding. 
 
Should you have any questions you may call the Horry County Legislative Delegation Office @ 843 
915-5130. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jeff Johnson 

 
Rep. Jeff Johnson 
Chairman 
 
JJ/dnn 
 

 


